
Hi,

I have some significant concerns about various aspects of the draft local plan for Enfield.

I know that housing needs to be built, but I feel that there are options to build on
brownfield sites that don't impact the greenbelt

Specifically:
3,000 new houses at a ‘deeply green’ ‘sustainable urban extension’ referred to as
‘Chase Park’ (also known as Vicarage Farm) on the open Green Belt countryside
next to Trent Park either side of the A110 (Enfield Road) between Oakwood and
Enfield town (Policy SP PL 10, pages 80-87, and Figure 3.11);
160 homes in Green Belt countryside at Hadley Wood (SA45: Land Between
Camlet Way and Crescent Way, Hadley Wood, page 364);
Industrial and office development in the Green Belt near Rammey Marsh (SA52
page 372);
11 hectares of new industrial and storage and distribution use at what is currently
agricultural land east of Junction 24 of the M25 at part of new Cottages and Holly
Hill Farm within Enfield Chase (SA54, page 374);

please could I request that these objections are taken into consideration

https://enfieldsociety.org.uk/documents/localplan/extract-chase-park.pdf
https://enfieldsociety.org.uk/documents/localplan/extract-hadley-wood.pdf
https://enfieldsociety.org.uk/documents/localplan/extract-hadley-wood.pdf
https://enfieldsociety.org.uk/documents/localplan/extract-rammey-marsh.pdf
https://enfieldsociety.org.uk/documents/localplan/extract-rammey-marsh.pdf
https://enfieldsociety.org.uk/documents/localplan/extract-holly-hill-farm.pdf

